
 

 

December 23, 2020 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I wanted to update you on our COVID-19 situation.  Facility wide testing of all residents was 

completed on Monday and our weekly staff testing is underway.  As of today, we have no new 

positive residents.  It’s unfortunate that we did have a couple new positive employees, both of 

which had little to no contact with residents.  We will continue to test both residents and staff at 

least weekly to quickly identify positive cases and isolate to prevent potential spread.  

Yesterday we welcomed back three staff members who have recovered from COVID-19 and 

today we welcomed back our hospitalized residents to the ECF.  They have recovered and are 

once again COVID-19 negative.  We received confirmation today from Walgreen’s that they will 

be vaccinating ECF residents and employees on January 7, 2020.  This was the earliest date 

made available to us.  If we are able to get this made available earlier, I will let you know.   

Although this time does not feel like the Holiday season, we do have to stop and reflect a bit.  

We have a lot to be thankful for.  Although, we are not in the clear yet, I am confident that we 

have made significant progress in fighting this virus.   

I thank you again for all your prayers and support.  On behalf of all the staff at the ECF, I want to 

wish you and your family, a very Merry Christmas! 

Sincerely, 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 

 


